
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 
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Dear Parents, 

This week I have sent out a parent survey. 

Your views on how we are doing and further 

ways to improve are important to us. I would 

be very pleased if you could take a few 

moments of your time to complete. Thank you 

to those who have already returned them. The 

weeks are flying by we have lots of exciting 

activities planned, so please look out for letters 

in your child’s book bags. 

Best Wishes 

Mrs K. Yuen           

 

26
th
 May – Choir Competition 

27
th
 May- Confirmation 

W/B 30
th

 May – Half Term 

9
th
 June – Party in the playground for the Queens’s 90

th
 

Celebration 

11
th
 June – First Holy Communion 

13
th
 June -Science Week Atomic Tom Visiting school 

18
th
 June – Village Fete – School choir to sing 

23
rd
 June –Olympics Day - Sports day in the afternoon (more 

details to follow) 

1
st
 July- Y5/6 Stratford Visit 

11
th
 July – Reports to parents 

12
th
 July – Opportunity to discuss report with class teacher 

14
th
 July – Summer Production at Chipping Warden Village 

Hall 

15
th
 July – PTFA Barbecue 

18
th
 July - Whole school visit to The Space Centre in Leicester 

20
th
 July – Last day of term 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           

 

 

 

 

 

Value for 
May - 
Courage 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Snack Time reminder 
A polite reminder - we are a nut free school. It is important 

that children are not sent in with nut products. Snack time is 

an opportunity to have a piece of fruit. Any other type of 

snack should be saved for their lunch boxes.  

Thank you for your support with this. 

 

  

  

 

                                            
Party in the Playground – Thursday 9th June     

On this day we will be celebrating our Queen’s 90th Birthday in true British style.  The children can come into 

school in red, white and blue colours. We just ask for a £1 donation which will be used to supplement the cost of 

the party food. In the afternoon we will have a street style party with patriotic type music “ Land of Hope and 

glory”, “Rule Britannia”… to name but a few. To mark the event each class will also be choosing something to put 

into a time capsule.  Any donations of cakes on this day will be welcomed.  

 

Year 5 Bikeability Starts the first 

day back after half term. Letter with all 

the details has been sent out. Bikes 

can be left at school if absolutely 

necessary but at your own risk.   

“The disco was brilliant!”   
…said one of the children. 

 Our enormous thanks, to all who made the event a 

huge success. The children all demonstrated their 

amazing dancing skills and thoroughly enjoyed 

themselves. 

 

 

mailto:head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk
file:///C:/Users/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/schoollogos/www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk

